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The Newberry County Voter Registration and Election Board met on Monday, May 2, 2022 at 1:00 pm            
at the Newberry County Registration and Election Office.  
 
Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order and Henry Summer opened with prayer.     
 
Board Members present were Chairman John Glasgow, Secretary Sam Price, Doretha Simpson,                  
Henry Summer and Martha Waller.  Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer was not present. Also present was newly 
employed Director Initra Williams.  
 
Martha Waller made a motion to approve the minutes of the April 11, 2022 board meeting with the addition of 
Anitra Williams as Director.  Doretha Simpson seconded.  The minutes were approved as presented. 
 
Under old business, Director Williams will secure and inform board members of the amount poll workers will 
receive for working the primary election June 14.  Permission has been received to use Westview Behavioral 
Health Services as the precinct location for Newberry Ward 5.  Doretha Simpson has contacted the Hartford 
Community Center which can be used for the Hartford precinct.  A fee will be charged.  Board members 
decided that since no other location has been secured, the Hartford Community Center will be used.  The notice 
of election locations must be sent to the Newberry Observer by 4:00 pm today.  
 
Under new business, board members were reminded that poll workers need to be contacted for the June 14, 
2022 primary election and June 28, 2022 possible runoff election.  The general election will be Tuesday, 
November 8, 2022.  Board members reviewed precinct assignments and received a list of former poll workers.  
Director Williams informed the board of recent Newberry County personnel changes. 
 
Director Williams will communicate with former Director Amy Perkins to determine if the polling precinct  
contact persons have been notified of the dates for the 2022 elections. 
 
On-line poll manager training was updated today and is now available for poll managers who want to do their 
training in this manner.  New poll managers are required to take an in-person class which will be available after 
May 14.  New Poll Manager Handbooks are being shipped directly from the supplier May 4 with the receiving 
date undetermined. Currently Director Williams and temporary employee Michelle Pugh are preparing absentee 
envelopes, precinct bags and other items needed for the primary election. 
 

  



No deadline has been set to hire a new Deputy Director.  Director Williams will review all applications and set 
a date for interviews.    
 
There being no further business, Sam Price made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Martha Waller. The 
meeting adjourned at 1:57 pm. The next meeting will be held on Monday, June 6, 2022 at 1:00 pm.   
 
 
 

 
     


